
My name is [Your Name] and I am from [Your City].  I am a member of the 

Michigan Association of Retired School Personnel (MARSP), a nonpartisan 

organization working on behalf of public school retirees to protect our pensions 

and healthcare benefits. 

 

My fellow MARSP members and I are concerned about the proposed changes to 

the MPSERS Act and the redirection of the annual payment towards MPSERS 

healthcare debt.  We urge you to learn about this subject and do everything in your 

power to ensure MPSERS healthcare benefits remain permanently 100% funded.  

We also ask that you uphold the state’s commitment to pay off MPSERS 

unfunded pension costs by 2038, if not sooner. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider how this issue impacts your retired 

constituents. 

 


